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To whom it may concern,

[ am writing in support (written only as | am unable to attend Friday’s meeting) of SB 294. This bill, in
my opinion, is a common sense bill that is good for all Kansans. Property taxes are hard enough for
most people to understand, so making it easier to see why a change in value is happening is something
we should all be in favor of. | appreciate your consideration of this bill.

Thanks,

Jason Marietta

Retail Sales Director

1500 E. 27th Terrace
Pittsburg, KS 66762
(620)231-2264
(620)231-2416 fax
jason@jakesfireworks.net
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